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July 8, 2024 
 
 
  
Electronic Response: 167876-71489434@requests.muckrock.com  
 
 
 
Dear Dhruv Mehrotra: 
 
The Colorado Bureau of Investigation (CBI) received your request pursuant to the Colorado Open 
Records Act (CORA), C.R.S. 24-72-201, et seq., and/or the Colorado Criminal Justice Records 
Act (CCJRA), C.R.S. 24-73-301, et seq., on July 3, 2024, for the following. Please see CBI’s 
responses below. 
 

1. Any records including contracting records as well as any investigatory records produced 
by any forensic psychic or hypnotist during the course of any investigation CBI used their 
services. 
 
While CBI may have records responsive to this request, without performing a manual 
search of the entire system and archives there is no definitive manner to locate the 
records. Please let CBI know if there is a specific name you would like searched.  
  

2. records reflecting the number of cases psychics or hypnosis has been used by CBI since 
the year 2000. 
 
CBI has no records responsive to this request.  

 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please direct inquiries to cdps_cbi_cora@state.co.us.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
On behalf of: 
Ray Butler, Acting Director 
Colorado Bureau of Investigation 
 

Office of the Director 
690 Kipling Street, Suite 3000 
Lakewood, CO  80215 
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